
19/06/2020 

MRS Jacinta Herd 
110 Harbord RD 
Freshwater NSW 2096 
Cintaherd@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0543 - 50 Lawrence Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

To whom it may concern, 
I am concerned firstly about the height of this development in our small
Village. At the top of the area this would overpower the look and feel of the area. 
Secondly I am concerned that there is already a number of developments in the village and the 
area is already struggling to cope with the volume of traffic. There is already a large number of 
empty shops within the village I doubt that this will help alleviate this. 
I have great concern about the disruption to traffic during construction. The streets and nearby 
intersection are extremely busy and cater for most residents entering the area and nearby 
suburbs. Other nearby construction has been a burden on the area and this one will also cause 
major disruption. 
I hope you will consider my thoughts and that of a great many in our community 
Kind regards 
Jacinta Herd 

Sent: 19/06/2020 2:36:27 PM
Subject: Online Submission


